Space Center Rotary Board Minutes April 1, 1986

Those in attendance:

Bob Wren
Jim McNatt
Sam Calanni
Billy Weseman
Tom Wier
Lamar Bowles

Billy Smith John Watson Charles Hartman Joe Shirley Ralph Schimmel Terry Hesson

The minutes of March 18, 1986 were read and approved.

There were three new member proposals passed by the board.

- 1). R. David Cullum Classification- Banking, Commercial Proposer- Al Brady
- 2). Albert C. Pack Classification- Pest Control, Vice President Proposer- Terry Hesson
- 3). Joe Golden Classification- Aeronautic, Equipment Engineering Services Proposer- Sam Calanni

There were two resignations accepted by the board. Dick Chandler has now officially moved, and Henry Wong could no longer attend the regular meetings.

The hospital special projects committee reports that the first recipient has now been selected. More information will be reported as it happens.

The space awards committee is still going strong with high hopes that their continual efforts to get Bob Hope as the Master of Ceremonies and George Bush as Speaker for our first banquet will succeed.

The space flight memmorial proposal is almost ready to go to Washington as of this meeting time and moving rapidly.

Saturday, September 20th was reported to be the primary date for our 1986-87 shrimporee.

Tom Wier introduced the forms for monthly "contributions/advertise-ments" through the bulletin. The board passed a resolution to identify the income from this process so the funds could be accountable to the contributors.

Respectfully Submitted,

J.W. McNatt, D.D.S.